Course Setting Workshop

This annual workshop is this year being organised jointly by the RROC and BBB clubs.
It will be held in a meeting room on the 3rd floor of the Toowoomba City library in Herries Street on Sunday 17 February starting at 9am. 
For those with some experience, there will be a variety of exercises to test your skills so please bring along a laptop with Corpse installed. If you use Purple Pen instead, make certain it is loaded up. For those who have not learnt the principles of course setting, we will cover these and you can then do some exercises to gain experience.  It would be appreciated if you could enter the workshop via Eventor so we know how many people are coming. This workshop is not limited to only BBB and RROC members and members of other clubs are most welcome to attend.
The workshop will finish about 1pm and lunch will be provided. Please let me know if you have any dietary needs. 
RROC is organising a sprint event at the Toowoomba Grammar School later in the afternoon with starts between 3.30 – 4.30pm. Enter this event via Eventor.
If you have any queries, please contact me.
Liz Bourne 
Ph 4683 6374                                                                                                                  batmaps.liz@gmail.com


